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On Tuesday 31st October Lindsey Galvin met with year 6 

children to talk about her children’s novel ‘Darwin’s 

Dragons’



Lindsey talked about her experience as an author and 

shared the process of researching, planning, writing 

and editing a book. 



Lindsey talked about how she

was inspired to write the 

historical adventure story, which 

we are currently reading in class. The  author, who was inspirational, talked 

about other books she has had published 

and her future projects. 


